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More than a Food Pantry... 

Thank You Report  

“The staff and 
volunteers are 
wonderful. They are 
always caring, kind 
and 100% helpful. 
They always know 
where to direct you 
for any problems.”

- SASS Client 

“I am so very grateful 
for SASS and all those 
who volunteer their 
time and smiles to 
provide those of us 
trying to make ends 
meet with expensive 
food and medical 
care. Without their 
invaluable support 
many of us would have 
so much less to enjoy 
when we eat at home 
alone. They inspire us 
to create good meals 
and have fun doing it. "

- SASS Client 

Thank you for your generous support over the past 
year! Because of your contributions, we were able to 
provide food and assistance to 621 of our neighbors, 
providing over 160,000 meals. Many of these 
individuals received weekly support, especially during 
the holidays.

Thanks to the kindness of people like you, we not only 
meet food and emergency needs but can also ask 
ourselves, “How can we make a deeper impact?”

In 2024, we launched our coaching program, which 
provides one-on-one guidance to help families 
navigate crisis when they come to us for emergency 
assistance. For 2025 and beyond, we aim to be more 
than just a food pantry. We will continue to develop 
our coaching program and expand into other areas 
such as budgeting and the creation of a 
micro-enterprise training program to assist clients in 
starting their own small businesses.

We are excited about what the year will bring and the 
positive changes we can achieve together! 


